
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 21 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/ 56/95 Vol VII 
 

Date: 18 December 2012 
 
 
 

St. Elmo Approach Light - Unreliable 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to Notice to 
Mariners No 19 of 2012 the position of St. Elmo Approach Light located at Il-Fortizza Sant’ 
Jiermu should read:  
 
 
  Latitude (N)    Longitude (E) 
 
  35º 54’.158    14º 31’.142 
 
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Position in WGS 84 Datum. 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177, 2537, 2538, 194 
 
 
 


